
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Position Name Mobile Email Address 

President John Jones 0419 113 065 jjones@netcon.net.au 

Secretary Robert Hansford                     0400 736 329 hansford.r@gmail.com 

Bulletin Alison Bacon 0417 562 952 eaglehawkrc.newsletter@gmail.com 

Treasurer Ron Payne 0419 946 994 ronald_payne1952@outlook.com  

R.I. President Mark Maloney   

District Governor Grant Hocking   

Assistant Governor Cliff Downey   

 July 31st August 7th August 14th 

Chair Doug Harrison   

Invocation Graeme Lock Trevor Lock Walter Lourie 

Duties 
Walter Lourie 
Leon McGlashan 

Gordon McKern 
Ken Martin 

Ron Moss 
Rita O’Brien 

Fellowship 
Dean Pearce 
Doug Poole 

Carolyn Robinson 
Leon Scott 

Alf Thorpe 
Geoff Adcock 

Bar 
Mick Costello 
Rod Hanson 

Seamus Haugh 
David Kaye 

Graeme Lock 
Trevor Lock 

Program Lynn Cooper   

Guests  

Matthew McKern 

Dates For Your Diaries  

July 26
th

 Official Opening of the SAV Centre at the Mechanics 

July 27th BBQ to raise funds for Ovarian Cancer 

August 16
th

 Trivia Night 

August 24
th

 Taking the Club to the Streets – Walk Eaglehawk 

October 26
th

 Silo Trip Club Fundraiser 

For apologies or 
guests please advise 

President, John Jones 
prior to 10.00a.m. on 
the Wednesday of the 

meeting. 

eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com                                
www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub 

Club No 18317 
ABN 18279406625 

Chartered 8th August 1966.   
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Meet Wednesdays 
6.00pm for 6.30pm start  

at California Gully 
Mechanic’s Institute 

Eaglehawk. 

 

Birthdays 
 

6
th

  Doug Poole 
10

th
  Debbie Payne 

14
th

  Jenni Hillman-Kaye 
22

nd
  Jan Spencely 

23
rd

  Marie Lock 
23

rd
  Leon McGlashan 

31st  David Bugeja 
 
Inductions 
 

7
th

    Alf Thorpe (1999) 
7

th
    Carolyn Robinson (2004) 

31
st
  Trevor Lock (1996) 
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President John’s Report – 
 
A club meeting was an opportunity to catch up on recent developments and plan for the future. Mick 
Costello updated us on a community service project to support a family in Eaglehawk. It will involve 
plastering the bedrooms so that the children can move into them. Currently they all sleep in the lounge 
room. The plasterboard has been donated and our task is to help with painting. Geoff Gallagher will keep us 
up to date as Mick traverses the Simpson Desert (via Cobar). 
 
A special thankyou to Gary and Lola Frank for hosting us for a bonfire last Saturday and to all members and 
partners who assisted with the catering. Gary has planned a varied and comprehensive program and I am 
sure he will enjoy the support of members and partners. Our next event is a ‘walkthrough’ in Eaglehawk on 
August 24. 
 
Our first sheep show car parking venture went very smoothly and we grossed in excess of $1300, 20 % of 
which will be donated to the school. 
We have the official opening of the Bendigo Stroke Support Centre on Friday at 12:00. Any members able 
to support setting up from 9:30 would be most welcome. 
 
The cluster meeting in Rochester on Sunday covered a broad range of issues including: 

 Support for the Rotary Club of Rochester 

 The potential for a Foundation Dinner to be held in Echuca/Moama 

 A Centenary project for the cluster clubs with one possibility being the proposed Karen Community 
Centre 

 
A range of issues were explored in the Board meeting that followed our meeting and I missed my 9:30 
‘deadline’ by a considerable margin.  Topics covered included a decision to adopt Club Runner, coordinated 
by PP Alison and involving at least two other members. Secretary Robert shared some facts and figures 
around the swap meet. While all participating groups receive an equal share the staffing of FJ’s involves 
much more that the required 120 hours. Gary Frank shared a fellowship program for the rest of this year 
and Seamus elaborated on his membership portfolio. All these and other issues will be elaborated on next 
week and through Board minutes when they are distributed in the near future 
 
John P Jones 
President 
 
 

 

Member Announcements – 
 
David Kaye 

Planning for the Trivia Night 
continues and members are 
reminded to follow up on 
donations possibilities as soon as 
possible please.  Members are 
also reminded that some slices 
have been promised for the tea 
and coffee catering. 

 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 

 

 

Gary Frank 
Thanked the members who attended the Bonfire – a great night of fellowship and fun. 
 
 

‘Walk Eaglehawk’ will be held on Saturday 24th August.  The 
goal of this will be to have a presence in the main street, to 
show the traders who we are and to support the local 
business community.  We can have a coffee, buy a pair of 
runners, order flowers, buy the milk and bread to take 
home…….. all of these things are everyday happenings, on 
this day we can do it within the Eaglehawk business district 
and use the opportunity to increase the profile of our 
club……. Let’s be more than just an organisation who seeks 
donations from the traders, let’s support them too! 

  

 
 
 
Mick Costello 

Thanked the members who had so far supported his Dry July efforts and 
extended an invitation to join him this Friday at 5pm at ‘bookclub’ when 
July officially finished for him (yes he did commence July on the 26th 
June – so we will have to allow this….!).    Mick announced that he has 
surpassed his goal of $1,000 and was up to over $1,300 so far with a 
few more ‘promises’ yet to be received.  

 
 
 

The Community Service Project of assistance to the 
Eaglehawk family in need has seen many offering to help and 
contribute.  Skinners has donated the plaster for the re-
plastering of the bedrooms (being undertaken by Mick’s son 
and his mates), Fitzpatricks have donated the timber needed 
for the re-framing of the rooms.  It is suggested that Rotarians 
may need to dig in and help out with the painting and have 
agreed to provide morning tea to the workers.     

 
 
 
 
 
Doug Harrison 

Reminded all members of our requirement to submit our ‘Child Protection Forms’ to district – as per 
the reminder given to us last week by DG Grant.  A few members yet to submit these to Doug, 
please do so as soon as possible as this is a requirement of the club and district. 
 
 

 
Treasurer Ron 

A reminder from Ron that all requests for reimbursement from 
club funds must be accompanied by the Expense Claim 
Reimbursement Form, please understand that this is to 
ensure the correct recording of our expenses and to minimise 
errors arising relative to our GST obligations.  A copy of the 
form is included with the bulletin, perhaps if would be handy if 
you could print this out for your convenience for future use. 

  



 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 
   
   
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 
  



 

 

 

 

 

                                             

      
Expense Claim Reimbursement Form 

 

Name ………………………………………….  Signature……………………….…..             

Date Expenditure Purpose GST Amount 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

GST TOTAL  (detail total GST if applicable) $  

Total/s to be reimbursed $ 

 

Please attach all receipts to this claim form 
 

Reimbursement Bank Details:  

Name  

Bank  

BSB  

Account Number  

 

Office Use: 

Reimbursed - Chq/ EFT/ Cash  Account Assigned: _______________ 

Processed date:      ___/___/___         

Treasurer Endorsed:   _______________________ 

 

Comment:  ________________________________________________ 
 

_________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________ 


